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MEMORANDUM

To: Historic Resources Commission F-4

From: Jennifer Pruitt, Principal Planner

Date: November 10, 2011

Subject: Historic Preservation Fund Grant request for 2012
DISCUSSION:

The Certified Local Government Program was established by the National Historic
Preservation Act (NHPA) of 1966. NHPA was created in reaction to the destruction of
many historic resources using federal funding. NHPA established a national historic
preservation program as a decentralized partnership between the federal government
and the States. The NHPA provides an opportunity for local governments to strengthen
their local historic preservation efforts.

The purpose of this item is to discuss possible future projects for the 2012 Historic

Preservation Fund (HPF) application which is due to the State Historic Preservation
Office on or before December 01, 2011.

» Historical Survey west of the Historic District.
+ Historical signage related to the Carson City Historic District.
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